

Council - Mayor Government

JEFF TILTON, MAYOR

THE CITY OF

Zanewille

401 Market Street • Zanesville, Ohio 43701 Phone (740) 455-0612 • Fax (740) 452-2596 E-mail : cddirector@coz.org

STACY A. CLAPPER, DIRECTOR
Community Development Department

COPY

August 21, 2013

Doug Davis Muskingum County Engineer 155 Rehl Rd Zanesville, OH 43701

RE: Military Rd Bridge Project Surveys

Dear Mr. Davis,

It is my understanding that the County has instituted a policy that no survey that would require a City of Zanesville Planning Commission stamp be approved for closure prior to receiving the stamp from the City, as an effort to ensure that all proper procedures are followed. Please be advised that the City of Zanesville Planning and Zoning Office will not have an issue with the County Engineer's Office proceeding with approving the surveys in question for closure. The applicant in this case has been advised that City Planning Commission approval will be required prior to any attempt to transfer property.

Respectfully,

Patrick R. Denbow

Planner / Zoning Administrator, City of Zanesville

Cc: Chip Saunders, City of Zanesville Engineer Cc: Craig Spillman, County Engineers Map Office